
Summer 2 2023 Class Lynher



For our first lesson we learnt what a video 
is and then analysed and compared some 

videos.

It’s cool how two videos 
can have very different 
topics but quite similar 

camera angles.



Next we started to get to know our 
recording device and looked at different 

camera angles.

It is interesting to see 
how the different 

camera angles can make 
things look different. The 

low shot made things 
taller and the high shot 

made things smaller.



We then used a storyboard to 
explore different filming 

techniques and thought about 
how effective they are.

We found out that if 
you are taking a long 

shot it is harder to 
hear you but if you are 

doing a mid or close 
shot it is easier as you 

are closer to the 
microphone.



We worked in groups to plan a 
storyboard and then begin to 

shoot a video. 

It was fun deciding 
what types of thing 
the video could be 

about.



We shot the rest of 
our video, checking 

each part as we went 
to see if it was a good 

take.

It was hard to 
remember all 

your lines.



We uploaded our videos to the server and 
then edited them together to make a 

complete video. We retook parts if needed. 
Then we shared them with the class and 
thought about what was successful and 

what we could still work on.

It was funny watching 
all the different 
bloopers. Mrs 

Ferguson was very 
proud of our videos.
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